
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Steak Night 
Sat. June 14th 5:45PM 
Batawa Sacred Heart Church 
All are welcome to attend the 
Ladies of Sacred Heart Steak Night 
proceeds go to replace the sign 
that was vandalized. Tickets are 
$25, includes steak, potato, salads, 
roll and dessert.  

 

Batawa Seniors Expo 
Friday November 7th, 9AM – 2PM 
Batawa Community Centre 
Mark your calendars and save the 
date! This free event will bring 
over 40 organizations and 
businesses together to provide 
information and resources that 
help seniors stay active, be 
healthy and have fun. Lunch is 
available for free to guests (while 
supplies last) 

 

Craft Fusion – Calling Vendors  
Saturday November 22nd 9AM – 2PM 
Batawa Community Centre 
The Batawa Lions are very pleased 
to confirm the 14th annual Craft 
Fusion Sale and Showcase. If you 
are interested in being one of 
their local artists or crafters, 
please contact Ron Puccini at 
ronjpuccini@hotmail.com or 
416.258.8956. 

 

Community Coffee Break 
Batawa Coffee Break continues in 
the basement of the Sacred Heart 
Church.  Thursday from 10AM to 
11:30AM.  All are welcome! 
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Paragon of Play’s Batawa Enrichment 
Centre is opening this summer!  

 
Paragon of Play is a learning resource centre offering enrichment 

programming for children, families, and adults. The centre has been 
operating in Belleville at 147 Pinnacle St. for the past 2 years, and the team 
is thrilled to open a 2nd location in Batawa! Paragon of Play is owned and 

operated by local school teacher, Jessica Spice, who runs events and 
programs with the support of a talented team of art, education, and 

wellness professionals. Examples of programming options at the centre 
include educational summer camps, adult wine and paint nights, family 
crafting workshops, birthday parties, tutoring, art classes, therapeutic 

services, parenting seminars, and much more! 
 

The Paragon of Play team is looking forward to being a part of supporting 
the mental, physical, and social wellness of the Batawa community through 
their programming, resources, and support services. Please stay tuned for 

upcoming information regarding open house events! Learn more about the 
centre on Facebook and Instagram or visit www.paragonofplay.com 
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Trail Update 
Rainy weather this spring has meant 
quieter trails than usual, but with drier 
days in the forecast, we expect traffic 
to pick up again soon. Please stay 
alert—keep your eyes up the trail, 
follow all posted safety signs, and avoid 
wearing earbuds or headphones so you 
can hear approaching bike traffic and 
other trail users. Dogs must be leashed 
at all times on Batawa Ski Hill Property. 
Let’s keep the trails safe and fun for 
everyone! 

 

New Garbage and Recycling Day 
for Batawa 
As of July 21st, Batawa’s new garbage 
and recycling pick up day will be 
Thursdays. Be sure ot mark your 
calendars.  

Programs and Events Update 
Trenton Horticulture Society – every 
third Thursday of the month.  
 
Art Classes – every Thursday at 2PM 
Batawa Shoe Factory 
 
VON Exercise Classes –Every Tuesday at 
11:00AM at the Batawa Community 
Centre 
 
VON Pole Walking –Every Monday and 
Thursday at 1PM at the Batawa 
Community Centre parking lot 
 
Senior’s Unlimited – Luncheon every 
Tuesday from 12PM – 2 PM at the 
Batawa Community Centre. 
 

 

 

 

Fearless Wellness Space Available 
              

            
               

    

            
         

 

 

 

Fearless Wellness in Batawa is offering space to rent out. Their yoga 
studio is a great room for workshops, classes and groups. For more 

information, reach out to anna@fearlesswc.com. 

 

 
 

Batawa Lions Clean Up 
 

Another successful event with 30 bags of garbage collected! THANK YOU! 

The Batawa Lions Club and our family and friends picked up 30 bags of 
garbage in May as part of their annual Adopt-A-Road service project. 

Thank you to the Batawa Lions for making our community beautiful by 
picking up the trash along highway 33 from Perry Drive to the All Seasons 

factory. 
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